Hello Polk Families-
We are going paperless!!! Look at the Polk School PTO Facebook page for further information.
PTO meetings will be held virtually to allow maximum participation on:

October 8th, December 10th, February 11th, April 8th and June 10 at 6:30pm

The Google Meet link is: https://meet.google.com/dsc-hayv-yeg

PTO email: polkpto435@amail.com

We are planning many fundraising opportunities this year in order to support our teachers. The
first one is Lyman Orchards Pie and Otis Spunkmeyer Cookie Dough. Traditional paper
order forms will be coming home with your child and you can also help us raise funds by selling
online by clicking HERE!

Return Date: 10/13/20
Pick-up Date: 11/16/20

Volunteering in the classroom is not an option at this point. In lieu of room parents this year, we
are looking for one family per classroom to act as a correspondent between the teacher and
parents. Please email the PTO at polkpto435@agamail.com if you are interested in helping out by
Monday October 5th. If we have multiple parents per class, we will use a lottery system to
choose a parent volunteer. Thank you for your anticipated interest.

COMING SOON:

Clothing sales
Silvergraphics will be completed for all Polk learners (virtual and in school)

Look for information in the Peek at Polk or on the Polk School PTO Facebook page.
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